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August Grand Prix Update 
Thanks to almost 50 volunteers, another successful Kenwood is in the books.  As promised, all volunteers were 
awarded 75 points; and these points really shook up the standings. 

Karen Kissick is threatening to run away with the overall women’s title.  But Val Sell isn’t too far behind and 
has been running strong.  Nate Koch has regained the upper hand in a see-saw battle atop the men’s 
standings.  And watch out for little Orien, who has clawed his way into the top 5.  

Just like in a race, it is most difficult to stay focused in the middle part of the year long Fleet Feet Grand Prix.  
Don’t lose hope and keep racing!  There are plenty of races left before the final winners are crowned.  So get 
out there, lace up your trainers, and toe the line. 

Happy Racing! 


